
 

 

 

             

       Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

Tuseday, June 6 
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Final 

payments for the trip are due now! 

 
Attention all students: 

The yearbooks have arrived.  Any student who has not purchased a yearbook yet, sales will continue, 

thru today in Room E-7 during homeroom.  Books are $40 CASH only.  Checks will NOT be 

accepted.  Any questions, please see either Mrs. Reynolds in E-8 or Mrs. Kuchinsky in E-7. 
 

8th grade locker clean out will be Tuesday, June 6 

Anything left in a locker after June 12 will be discarded or donated to charity.                                                                                           

 

Late buses will run through (5:15pm) Tuesday, June 6. 

June 7, 8, 9 & 12 there will be no late buses. Last bus on these days will be at 11:50 AM.  
 
Attention Girls’ Cross Country team:  There will be a celebration dessert party after school on Tuesday, June 6 
until 3:00 in the cafeteria. Any questions? Email coach Berardi. 
 
Boys Track:  Please turn in your uniforms at the main office. 
 
If you stayed after school and decorated a T-shirt for Competition Day, please stop in B-2 to pick it 
up. Thank you.  Mrs. Brown and Mrs. Snyder 
 
Attention current 8th graders planning on playing football as freshman next year: schedules for today's 

session with Coach Donohue are located in E-1. Stop by and pick one up!  Also, for all 7th and 8th 

graders planning on playing football next year, don't forget, youth football camp starts tonight. Walk up 

registration starts at 5 PM camp starts at 6 PM.  Any questions on either of these announcements, please 

see Coach Lister. 

 
 
All library books are due today!  Please take care of any library obligations you 

have for the year.  Remember, these obligations follow you to the HS.  So take care 

of your responsibility. 

 

Channel One is over for the school year. 
 

 

Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 


